
The Winter Shelter Times 

• This week, we had one 911 call because of a guest altercation. 

• Our nightly numbers have fluctuated between 7-9 guests a night. 

• We require everyone to wear a mask at the shelter for extra precautions. 

• We are making sure to sanitize and keep staff and guests safe during this time. 

• We have been making social distancing a priority and enforcing it as best as we can. 

This is the last newsletter until next season! 

The shelter closed April 29th. 

Thank you for your continued support this year! 

 

 

HERE IS WHAT HAPPENED THIS WEEK 


